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- HOTEL   GAYOS0
ErmHls  "EN

June  5rd
1922,

Dear  AIr  I,iebold:

I  have  and  appreciate  your  letter  of  the

29th  ult,

It  was  not  photographs  I   sent  you  from

Chicago  and  to which  I  referred  but  was  sworn  statements  of

]\Iiss  Blanch  Booth  a.nd  Ear.  ',Vilson  Kenzie  and  was  anxious  that

you  should  have  read  them  as  they  are  of  the  most  important

Sent  you.

Heard  nothing  from  Mr.  Black.

\'/ith  best  wishes  and  personal  regards,   I

an

Sincerely  yours

F  I  Bates


